Development Clerk

From: david harvieux <dharvieux@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 425 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: David Harvieux

Subject: Irish Settlement Garage Variance

Hi Michelle,

I wanted to provide my opinion on my neighbor's, Andy Papas, request for a variance to build a garage on his
property.

I do not have any issues with his request based on his description to me of where it will be located.

Sincerely,
David Harvieux

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




